ADDENDUM - Southern California (SoCal) LInX Memorandum of
Understanding

PURPOSE: This addendum recognizes the name change of the LInX region
from the Southern California Law Enforcement Information Exchange (SoCal
LInX) to the Southwest Law Enforcement Information Exchange (SW LInX).
All references to “Southern California Law Enforcement Information
Exchange (SoCal LInX)" are hereby replaced with “Southwest Law
Enforcement Information Exchange (SW LInX)” throughout the
Memorandum of Understanding and the appendices thereto.

The SoCal LInX information sharing injtiative was initiated by agreement
between the Naval Criminal Investigative Service, the Orange County

Sheriff, Riverside County Sheriff, San Bernardino County Sheriff and Ventura

Sheriff in 2008, Since that time, over 112 law enforcement agencies from
throughout California and Arizona have joined the initiative, In April 2018,
the then SoCal LInX Board of Governance, recognizing that the name no
longer described the system, voted to change the name to the SW LInX.

COSTS: NCIS will bear any costs associated with the technical aspects of the
name change.

EFFECTIVE DATE/DU,RATION/TERMiNATION: This addendum shall
take effect when signedvby“th'e_,Chairs of the Board of Governance.

FOR THE SoCal/SW LInX:

v w7%é/@nﬂ) , Date: /‘DAZZLW

Name: Sandra Hutchens

Chairperson:

Signature: ..%

Title and Agency: Sheriff, Orange County Sheriff's Office

Co-Chairperson:
Signature: Date: fo-2z +§
Name: Sergio G. Diaz//éﬂ,{g» /é AQ‘Z]

Title and Agency: Chief, Riverside Police Department
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